AL YO\ - H-R401

From: Nicole Tudury <nicole.eventoyz@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 06, 2014 1:.04 PM

To: Deborah Neuser

Subject: children's toys

Attachments: PDF Creator (58).pdf

Hi Deborah,

As discussed event toyz would like to take part in the up-coming christmas parade.

Just like previous years we will have children's toys and christmas related items. Attached you will find a
certificate of insurance naming the city as additional insured. In the past the city charged no fee, but we would
like to make a donation if our requested is granted. Thank you for your time and help with this matter.
Sincerely, '

Nicole
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